
 
 

Are You Still Thinking About COVID-19? 

The government of B.C. is continuing to roll out 
mandates concerning COVID-19.  

Starting October 30th, 2021, travellers will need to be 
fully vaccinated to use federally regulated methods of 
travel. This includes national and international air 
travel, VIA Rail and Rocky Mountaineer trains. The 
government is claiming that they will grant one month 
of leniency concerning this regulation, but after 
November 30th this mandate will be strictly enforced. 

Furthermore, B.C. will begin prioritizing high risk people 
for booster vaccinations beginning in November 2021 – 
January 2022. After January of next year everyone in 
B.C. will be eligible for the booster shot. 

Covid-19 rules and regulations are changing on a 
regular basis. It is important to stay up to date with the 
current information updated daily on the official B.C. 
government web page:  

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/covid-
19/info/response 

You can also call: 1-833-838-2323 

 

Inonoaklin Broad Band is officially recognized as our 
community’s primary wireless Internet provider. 

The Edgewood Community Internet Society continues to 
offer a wide range of Internet and technology-based 
services.  

Please visit us for faxing, e-mail, printing and scanning, 
or, give us a call if you would like to request support 
with your home devices. Our office desk tops are also 
available to the public for Zoom calls and other such 
appointments. Contact us in advance if you would like to 
book a personal session on how to use Zoom. 

Note: A service charge is administered for home visists 
regarding devices unrelated to our internet services. 

THE EDGE PRINTING SERVICES 

** For all printing purposes it is a flat rate of 5$ for the first 
sheet of paper. After this it is 0.60 cents per sheet** 

  

Registered charities in Canada perform valuable work in our communities, and Canadians support this work in many ways. 
The Edge’s Registered Charity #86745 45 RR0001. We welcome regular givers. 

The Edgewood Community Internet Society RR#1 Site 5, Comp 18 Edgewood B.C.  V0G 1J0 
Phone: 250-269-7590 Fax: 250-269-7591 E-mail:  edge@edgeconnection.ca 
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Flu Shot Vaccinations at The Edgewood Health Clinic 

November 5th - 9:00am -12:00pm; 12:30pm- 
4:00pm 

November 12th - 9:00am - 12:00pm; 12:30pm- 
4:00pm 

 

What’s New At The Edge? 

The Edge has integrated an additional service for 
our community members. We now offer security 
camera systems for sale. The camera systems we 
currently have available include a hard drive, 4 
infrared cameras and can be hooked up wirelessly 
to your portable device. 

*Note - These systems require a monitor screen 
which will not be provided by The Edge.  

Customers can purchase the system and install it 
personally OR request assistance with installation 
from The Edge. 
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